
From: Sabrina Salazar
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: DO NOT CUT DOWN UPTOWN’S TREES
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 10:10:55 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello, my name is Sabrina Salazar and I grew up in Whittier, as well as my entire family. Uptown Whittier holds a
dear place in my heart and I, among many others, would be completely devastated to see the beautiful foliage
destroyed! Please please please reconsider cutting the trees.

Thank you for your time,
Sabrina
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